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 Desert Storm Battle Registry

P.O. Box 77381

Washington, DC 20013

Tel: 540-477-2923

Fax: 540-477-2941 

Dear Ellen Embrey

I would recommend that a study be done of Gulf War veterans who received anthrax vaccine, along with a matched control group who had not received vaccine—possibly taken from people who enrolled in the military after the Gulf War, and whose vaccination status is known.

There are approximately 400  (former)Fort Bragg soldiers whose vaccination status, dates of vaccinations and number of doses are known.  Dr. Philip Pittman has just published a paper discussing results learned when this cohort of soldiers was given booster doses of anthrax and botulinum toxoid vaccine. 

Here is the reference:

	Pittman PR, Hack D, Mangiafico J, Gibbs P, McKee KT, Friedlander AM, Sjogren MH.


Antibody response to a delayed booster dose of anthrax vaccine and botulinum toxoid.
Vaccine. 2002 May 15;20(16):2107-15.
PMID: 11972980 
Studying this cohort will resolve the entire question of whether anthrax vaccine contributed to Gulf War Illnesses.

Sincerely your,

Meryl Nass, MD

207 865-7000

mnass@loa.com

